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Final cladding being fitted to cinema 
extension which is now weather proof 

 

 
The countdown has now started for the planning of the grand opening of the 
Picturedrome cinema extension.  
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Further and significant progress has been made 
over recent months and the roof coverings have 
been substantially completed and the perimeter 
has been clad in the cement board which forms 
the internal skin of the cladding. The rain screen 
(outer skin) cladding has been delivered and fitting 
is nearing completion.   
 
The birdcage scaffold has been adapted for the 
ceiling fixers and the Air handling unit has been 
delivered and installed on the main auditorium 
roof.  
 
The internal insulation and plasterboard has been 
installed to the auditorium ceiling and high-level 
walls and the stud partitioning has commenced. 
This will then allow the floors to be screeded. 
   
The electrical and mechanical installation is well 
underway, and the ventilation ductwork has now 
been installed.   
 
In spite of the very bad weather excellent progress 
has been made and the project is running just 10 
weeks behind schedule.  Readers will recall the 
delays have been due to unexpected discovery of 
asbestos within the original building, which 
required specialist treatment.  
 
Building control officers continue to monitor the 
quality of the building works which to date have 
been given a clean bill of health.  
 
There have been few accidents during the whole 
of the construction period which is a credit to the 
contractor.  
 
It is now certainly all systems go to try and catch 
up some of the lost time to enable the new cinema 
extension to be up and running by the summer 
school holidays.  

Works to the interior 

are now being 

completed and good 

progress is being 

made without having 

to worry about the 

weather 

The above pictures 

show the cladding 

and insulation works 

being undertaken to 

the inside of the 

building.  This will be 

followed by screeding 

of the floors and first 

and second fixings for 

the electrical system 


